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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/005320-2023 

Contract

Consultancy For Discharge To Assess Service

East Riding of Yorkshire Council

F03: Contract award notice

Notice identifier: 2023/S 000-005320
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-036778  
Published 22 February 2023, 2:39pm

Section I: Contracting authority

I.1) Name and addresses

East Riding of Yorkshire Council

County Hall, Cross Street,

Beverley

HU17 9BA

Contact

Peter Allen

Email

peter.allen@eastriding.gov.uk

Telephone

+44 1482396334

Country

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/005320-2023
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/005320-2023
mailto:peter.allen@eastriding.gov.uk
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United Kingdom

Region code

UKE1 - East Yorkshire and Northern Lincolnshire

National registration number

647 4711 23

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://www.eastriding.gov.uk

Buyer's address

https://yortender.eu-supply.com/ctm/Company/CompanyInformation/Index/103298

I.4) Type of the contracting authority

Regional or local authority

I.5) Main activity

General public services

https://www.eastriding.gov.uk
https://yortender.eu-supply.com/ctm/Company/CompanyInformation/Index/103298
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Consultancy For Discharge To Assess Service

Reference number

BMC1212

II.1.2) Main CPV code

79400000 - Business and management consultancy and related services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

context East Riding Of Yorkshire Council and it’s partners are looking to build on ideas
for developing services which give patients access to the appropriate environment and
expertise to enable a dignified and planned approach to the assessment of their future n
Under the Discharge to assess, home first approach to hospital discharge, the vast
majority of people are expected to go home (to their usual place of residence) following
discharge. The discharge to assess model is built on evidence that the most effective way
to support people is to ensure they are discharged safely when they are clinically ready,
with timely and appropriate recovery support if needed. An assessment of longer-term or
end of life care needs should take place once they have reached a point of recovery,
where it is possible to make an accurate assessment of their longer-term needs.

II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: No

II.1.7) Total value of the procurement (excluding VAT)

Value excluding VAT: £571,862.50

II.2) Description

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)
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79410000 - Business and management consultancy services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKE1 - East Yorkshire and Northern Lincolnshire

UK - United Kingdom

Main site or place of performance

Hull

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

East Riding Of Yorkshire Council and it’s partners are looking to build on ideas for
developing services which give patients access to the appropriate environment and
expertise to enable a dignified and planned approach to the assessment of their future n
Under the Discharge to assess, home first approach to hospital discharge, the vast
majority of people are expected to go home (to their usual place of residence) following
discharge. The discharge to assess model is built on evidence that the most effective way
to support people is to ensure they are discharged safely when they are clinically ready,
with timely and appropriate recovery support if needed. An assessment of longer-term or
end of life care needs should take place once they have reached a point of recovery,
where it is possible to make an accurate assessment of their longer-term needs.

II.2.5) Award criteria

Price 

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No
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Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.1) Type of procedure

Open procedure

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: No

IV.2) Administrative information

IV.2.1) Previous publication concerning this procedure

Notice number: 2022/S 000-025428

IV.2.9) Information about termination of call for competition in the form of a prior
information notice

The contracting authority will not award any further contracts based on the above prior
information notice

/Notice/025428-2022
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Section V. Award of contract

Contract No

1

Title

Consultancy For Discharge To Assess Service

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

23 January 2023

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 8 

Number of tenders received from SMEs: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from other EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from non-EU Member States: 8 

Number of tenders received by electronic means: 8 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

The PSC

45 Pall Mall

London

SW1Y 5JG

Email
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hello@thepsc.co.uk

Telephone

+44 2039652033

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKE12 - East Riding of Yorkshire

National registration number

05671510

Internet address

http://www.hello@thepsc.co.uk

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Total value of the contract/lot: £571,862.50

mailto:hello@thepsc.co.uk
http://www.hello@thepsc.co.uk
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Section VI. Complementary information

VI.4) Procedures for review

VI.4.1) Review body

The High Court

The Royal Courts of Justice, The Strand,

London

WC2A 2LL

Country

United Kingdom

Internet address

https://courttribunalfinder.service.gov.uk/courts/royal-courts-of-justice

VI.4.2) Body responsible for mediation procedures

East Riding Of Yorkshire Council

County Hall

Beverley

HU17 9BA

Email

planningandprocurement@eastriding.gov.uk

Country

United Kingdom

VI.4.3) Review procedure

Precise information on deadline(s) for review procedures

Precise information on deadline(s) for lodging appeals: OJEU procedures include a

https://courttribunalfinder.service.gov.uk/courts/royal-courts-of-justice
mailto:planningandprocurement@eastriding.gov.uk
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minimum 10 calendar day standstill period at the point information on the award of the
contract is communicated to bidders. This period allows unsuccessful bidders to seek
further debriefing from the contracting authority before the contract is entered into. Such
information should be requested from East Riding of Yorkshire Council. If an appeal
regarding the award of a contract has not been successfully resolved, the Public Contract
Regulations 2015 provide for aggrieved parties who have been harmed or are at risk of
harm by a breach of the rules to take action in the High Court (England, Wales and
Northern Ireland). Any such action must be brought promptly.

VI.4.4) Service from which information about the review procedure may be obtained

East Riding Of Yorkshire Council

County Hall

Beverley

Email

planningandprocurement@eastriding.gov.uk

Country

United Kingdom
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